
  

It has been great to see so many of you in school this week.  We have had great feedback from our 

‘Open Orchestra’ sessions and Phonics/Early Writing Workshop.  Thank you to the fabulous In 

Harmony team and Mrs Szehofner and Mrs Tipton for organising the events.   

We are already thinking ahead to the Spring term and planning more opportunities for you to come into 

school. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

1st place: Base 12 

with 100%!! 

2nd place: Base 10 

with 99.23% 

3rd place: Base 9 

with 97.04% 

SPORTS NEWS 

New Age Curling 

Our KS2 pupils took part in a New Age Curling event at Wrekin 

College.  They played several matches against other schools. 

Football 

Our Year 5/6 girls had their final group match vs. Alexander 

Fleming School. Our girls lead for most of the game 1-0 but SAF 

came back to win 2-1. 

 

REMINDERS 

Family Bingo Night on 

Thursday 1st December – 

doors open at 5pm. 

Hot food will be available on 

the night and there’s lots of 

Christmas prizes ready to be 

won. 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES – KS1 and Year 3 and 4 

We have sent a link via Parent Pay to book tickets for the Christmas Performances.  We have limited 

tickets to one per family for each performance.  However, if we have tickets left, we will release more 

tickets on a first-come first-served basis. Please keep an eye on Parent Pay for further information. 

Dates:  

7.12.22 – Year 3/4 at 1.30pm and 4.30pm 

8.12.22 – KS1 performance at 3.30pm 

9.12.22 – KS1 performance at 9.30pm 

 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Hollinswood and Randlay Parish Council have arranged a Christmas Fayre 

at Hollinswood Local Centre on Saturday 26th November (tomorrow).   

Our School Choir will be singing at the event.  The event starts at 2pm and 

the Christmas Lights Switch-on is at 4.15pm 

Free entry 

 

Friday 25th November 2022 


